

Adventure Campus: Shabonee



November 2022 Newsletter

Nicholas Horvat

ACShabonee@nbparks.org

847-508-1077

Dear Shabonee Families,

In November, we have been able to enjoy the nicer days outside on the playground. The kids worked on a Thanksgiving paper mural that we will display in the FlexSpace. We had the opportunity to play various indoor and outdoor games, and the kids have taken full advantage of the Gaga Pit, playground and field. Making popsicle stick yarn looms, braided lanyard string, and yarn pom-poms have added nice variety in our time spent inside.

The kids have also been solving the riddle of the day, this earns them a ticket that they can save up to trade for a treat, prize, or playing music on the speakers. The riddle is not the only way to earn tickets. If Adventure Campus staff sees your child going above and beyond to help, being kind to other classmates, or helping to clean up games and equipment that isn't theirs, they will get a ticket as well.

December will be filled with fun holiday and winter themed crafts and activities. I hope everyone has a warm and happy Thanksgiving!

Nicholas Horvat, Site Director and Adventure Campus Team (Mr. E and Ms. G, Patrick, Max,)

UPCOMING WINTER BREAK ESCAPES INFORMATION

12/19/2022 - 12/29/2022 9:00 AM - 3:00 PM during school vacation at the Leisure Center.

Dec. 19: Pinstripes,

Dec. 26: In House - Hot Shots Sports

Dec. 20: Wizard of Oz @ Marriott Theatre,

Dec. 27: Wheeling Aquatic Center

Dec. 21: Enchanted Castle Wednesday,

Dec. 28: Bowlero - Buffalo Grove

Dec. 22: Chuck E. Cheese,

Dec. 29: Funtopia

Connect with us @ nbparks.org

